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Momentum within the Digital Innovation Initiative continues to 
grow as the two workstreams work to develop their respective 
Recommendations and Best Practices publications. Updates were 
shared at this November meeting surrounding both the Decentralized 
Trials and Connected Devices group progress. Each team has completed 
their terms and definitions document that will serve as an appendix 
to the publication itself, lending a baseline understanding of the work 
contained in the bulk of the publication. 

Progress was shared and discussed surrounding the scope of work 
statements that each team is developing independently. The members 
of the groups were able to learn about and share ideas around each 
other’s respective scope elements as those start to take form into the 
actual statement. All of the elements have been discussed and finalized, 
now the statement itself will be produced and reviewed by the groups. 
These scope statements will focus specifically on the deliverables, 
goals, purpose, and constraints of the produced contents of the 
publication. 

After the scope statements are completed, the workstreams will begin 
to complete the recommendations which will constitute the bulk of 
the work. Based on preliminary scope elements, these will be slightly 
different in content and delivery but will work to accomplish similar 
goals of enabling a deeper understanding, make the process of adoption 
easier, and alleviate confusion or unknowns in their respective areas. 

The workstreams will meet later this month to continue this work, as 
well as mid-January 2021. 
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